
 
 
 

NEWSLETTER 

FRIDAY 13TH SEPTEMBER 2024 

 

 

Lunch Menu 

The menu for next week will be Week 3. Please don’t forget to order lunches at least 

24 hours before they are required via Eduspot. 

 

Dudley Performing Arts 

If your child is interested in learning to play an instrument in school, please follow the 

link below to find out about music tuition provided by Dudley Performing Arts. 

https://www.dudley.gov.uk/things-to-do/dudley-performing-arts/information-for-

parents-and-young-people/music-lessons-in-schools/ 

 

 

 After School Clubs 
 
The following clubs will be taking place after school next week- 

Monday – Key Stage 2 Choir – Class 3/4J  

Tuesday – Year 6 Football 

Thursday – Year 5 Football 

Friday – Year 6 & Girls Football 

Friday – Ace Coaching Multi Sports (this is prepaid and pre-booked) 

 

Praise Assembly 

The following children have all received certificates today – well done! 

1C – Luca      4C – Hari  

1/2BC – Ethan    5CS – Sennen  

2S - Skylar     5/6M – Asher  

3N – Sophia     6P – Jay  

3/4J – Isla   
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Balance Bike 

A child’s balance bike was left outside of the school gate last week. If anyone knows 

who it may belong to, please let the school office know as it was brought into school 

for safekeeping. 

 

Church Club 

Church Club runs throughout the year every other Tuesday. The dates for this term 

are: 

24 September, 8 October, 22 October, 5 November, 19 November, 3 December. 

If you would like your child to attend, please complete the online form on the 

attachment below. 

 

Forest School 

Class 1/2BC will be having their Forest School sessions on Friday 27th September 

and Friday 4th October. Please ensure your child wears appropriate clothes for the 

day and payment of £7 per session can be made via Eduspot (please refer to letter 

sent) Thank you for your support with this. 

 

Equipment 

Please ensure your child brings their water bottle, snack and lunchbox (if they are 

having a packed lunch) to school every day. If your child is attending an after-school 

club, please ensure they have the necessary kit with them. 

 

Core Value 

Our core value for this half term is ‘Thankfulness’. Please see the information below 

on how to share ideas around this with your children. 

 

H.S.A Lottery 

Help us raise funds for the children by joining our lottery. Tickets are only £1, you’ve 

got to be in it to win it! For more information please go to 

https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/church-of-the-ascension-c-of-e-primary-

school 

  
*** 
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Please see the following message from our CEO, Sarah Riley: 

 

We are thrilled to officially welcome Jessons Primary School to Elements Diocesan Learning 
Trust! It is an exciting time for all the schools in our Trust as we welcome them into our 
family and look forward to working together. Jessons School becomes the fifth member of 
our Trust, joining us in our shared mission to ensure the life chances and educational 
achievements of all children in our schools are great because they ‘flourish in the love of 
God’ through being a part of our strong trust. 

By working together, as a large family of schools, we can achieve and offer so much more for 
every child than if we work alone. Throughout the coming year, we have a wide range of 
collaborative opportunities planned which will continue to open up exciting new avenues for 
academic development, extracurricular activities, and community engagement for children 
and staff across all of our schools. 

As we embark on this new school year together with our partner schools, we are filled with 
hope and enthusiasm for the future. Together, as part of the Elements Diocesan Learning 
Trust, we will continue to foster a communities rooted in love, hope, aspiration, respect and 
living well together. You can find out more about the Trust on our website: www.edlt.org 
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